



eNewsletter: Friday 17th May 2019

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Salopian Week and Speech Day 2019

We trust that all parents have received a letter this week from the Headmaster warmly inviting you and your families to Speech Day on the Speech Day of thSaturday 29th June, and to the many exciting events taking place during 'Salopian Week', the final week of the academic year.

Full details of all the events, activities and exhibitions that are taking place are published on the Salopian Week page of the School website, which can be found under the 🌖 'Parents' tab at the top of the Home Page and via this link: 😜 Salopian Week 2019.

It also includes a S 'Frequently Asked Questions' page that is particularly aimed at anyone who has not been to Salopian Week events or Speech Day before. We look forward to welcoming you to as many of the events as you are able to attend. For events that require tickets or prior booking, please

fill in the Sticket Order Form and return it to Dawn Dunn in Reception: Sticket Order Form and return it to Dawn Dunn in Reception:

Talk and Q&A with the Attorney General, the Rt Hon Geoffrey Cox QC, MP - Friday 24th May at 8.00pm in the Ashton Theatre

Salopian families are most welcome to attend this event, which is being organised by the Shrewsbury & Atcham Conservative Association,

Latest News



e of Edinburgh's Award Winners

Ten Salopians enjoyed a Ten Salopians enjoyed a splendid occasion at Buckingham Palace on Monday when they were presented with their Gold Duke of Edinburgh's Awards.



Higher Education & Futures Bulletin

Lots of useful links to talks. Lots of useful links to talks, university taster days, apprenticeship programmes and work experience opportunities, as well as reminders of the many school events taking place during this term.



RSSBC: Bedford, Notts City and Shrewsbury Regattas

The weekend of the The weekend of the 11th/12th May was one the busiest weekends for the Boat Club, with crews competing at three different regattas around the country in their final preparations for the National Schools' Regatta.



Shrewsbury School Huntsman at the World Cross-Country Championships

Mr Middleton reports on Mr Middleton reports on a proud and historic occasion for the Royal Shrewsbury School Hunt as it is celebrated on the world stage as the home of cross-country running.



Fifth Former Lucy selected for U19 England Lacrosse team trials

Congratulations to Lucy Lees (EDH), who has be selected to trial for the U19 England Lacrosse team this summer.



Classical Society lecture: 'Cicero and his Énemies'

Sixth Form Classicists Sixth Form Classicists enjoyed a fascinating and entertaining talk given by Dr Kathryn Tempest, Senior Lecturer in Classics at Roehampton University, author and broadcaster.

Read More



Junior School Essay Prize 2019

/ 13 May 2019

On Friday 10th May, over 30 Third and Fourth Form pupils volunteered to undertake the highly regarded annual Junior School Essay Prize.

Read More



Shrewsbury v Repton: The Cricketer's Schools Match of the Week

Shrewsbury's 1st XI match versus Repton, which Shrewsbury won by nine wickets, has been featured as 'The Cricketer' magazine's 'Schools Match of the Week'.

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter.